
Jane Herbert
Damariscotta
LD 2224
Dear Senator Rotundo and committee members,
I am writing to advocate for the passage of sensible gun legislation that LD 2224 will 
provide. 
Background checks required by LD 2224 are sensible and needed. We have witnessed
scenes of "death by police" when  an emotional problem became overwhelming. 
Please help those in need of mental health get the help they need instead of using law 
enforcement to escape their pain.
 LD 2224 will help Maine citizens feel safer and be safer. Let's be part of the solution 
to gun violence in Maine!
Thank you, 
Jane Herbert
Damariscotta, Maine


